
 

                                                                                    
     

                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Jaguar News 
Tri-County Early College  September 17, 2019 

 

REMINDERS 
 

** Friday will be Intramurals!  

Sign-up sheets will be posted 

Thursday at lunch.  Seniors 

and Aviation students should 

not sign up. 

** Extended Days have begun.  

Teachers will be available 

Mondays and Thursdays 2:45-

4:00pm in the Commons.  If 

you need extra help or 

support in any of your high 

school classes, take advantage 

of this free resource.  

Extended Day schedule is as 

follows: 

Mondays – Chambers, 

Crayton, Haigler 

Thursdays – Byrne, Gaines, 

Meiners, Pendarvis 

 

 

WASHINGTON, DC TRIP 

TCEC is considering a schoolwide trip to 

Washington, DC this year.  The trip will occur March 

4-7 and the cost will be $495.  Those interested 

should sign up at the front office no later than this 

Thursday, September 19th.  A minimum of 40 

students will be required for this trip to happen.   

 

Folk School JAM 

Folk School Junior Appalachian Music (JAM) offers students in 

grades 9-12 the opportunity to learn guitar, banjo or fiddle, or to 

practice in a string band and connect to the musical heritage of 

rural Appalachia. This after-school music program is held every 

Monday & Wednesday at Tri-County Early College from 3:30-5 pm 

September 23 through April 10 and it is free of charge. 

 

JAM is made possible by support from North Carolina Arts Council, 

Musack, and John C. Campbell Folk School. 

For more info or to enroll, visit the Folk School JAM Facebook 

page.  Space is limited.  
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Bus Driver Needed 

 

TCEC is looking for a parent who might be 
willing to obtain their bus license to help 
with our field trips, athletic games, etc. If 
anyone is interested in doing so, please 
contact Mrs. Cheek.  A bus class will be 

held next week in Clay County.   

JAGUAR UPDATES 

Some people dream of 

success while others get up 

every morning and make it 

happen.             

                 - Wayne Huizenga 

Cross Country This Week 
 

Sydney Bolyard continues to dominate the 
Smoky Mountain conference, winning first 
place again on Saturday in Cherokee!  Lucy 
Crayton and Ever Joy Templeton ran solid 
times, and Faith Ward deserves a high five 
for running her first race!   
 
Our boys had a strong meet, with Sage 
Sorensen, Dylan DiCicco, Chase McKnight 
and Derek DiCicco all running their best 
times of the season.  Sage, Dylan and Will 
Crayton are really pushing each other and 
trading off for who finishes first on the team.  
 
Come and watch the team run Wednesday at 
Fields of the Woods!  The meet starts at 5.30 
for high school boys, and girls start at 6.   

 

Run Jaguars! 
 

 
 


